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complex flagellar structure, a free-
living existence at all seasons,

possessing two flagellar chromosomes
and having a short generation time.
Observations made in this laboratory
on the flagellum of C. reinhardi are
presented. The ultrastructure of the

flagellum, as well as that of the basal
body, is described. The flagellar

membrane is composed of two distinct
layers, the outer one being made up
of the discretely arranged fibrils, the

inner one consisting of the continuous
electron-dense material. The width of
the outer, or supramembranous, layer
is about 1.4 nm while that of the inner

one is 3-4 nm. The flagellar basal
body is formed by two subunits which

are termed the proximal and distal
bodies. The proximal body is

separated by a gap into a main and an
accessory structure. The proximal

body is further divided by a straight,
narrow groove into a small and a large

sector. The results of cytochemical
and enzyme studies on the

microtubular structures of the
proximal body of the flagellum and
basal body of C. reinhardi are also
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iso.Principles of early organ

transplantation. Over the last
decades, the number of patients

waiting for a donor organ has
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approach, as the benefit of
transplantation extends well beyond a

new liver, lung, or kidney. An
adequate and competent donor-
recipient population is the most

important factor for the success of
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